

Rose Gill Hearn Chair

Art Chang Richard J. Davis Courtney C. Hall Mark S. Piazza Members

Amy M. Loprest Executive Director

Sue Ellen Dodell General Counsel

By C-Access
January 6, 2015

Barry Berke De Blasio Transition Committee, Inc.

Dear Mr. Berke:

Based on a review of documents submitted and information disclosed to the New York City Campaign Finance Board (the "Board" or "CFB") by the 2013 Transition and Inauguration Entity of Bill de Blasio (the "TIE"), the CFB has determined that the TIE demonstrated substantial compliance with the Campaign Finance Act and Board Rules.

This concludes our review of the TIE and a response to this letter is not required. Please ensure that the TIE has closed it bank account. Note that the TIE is required to maintain its records for six years from the date of its registration.

Thank you for your cooperation throughout this process.

Sincerely,

Francisco A. Pardo Analyst

Signature on Original